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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  

 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy, a 501(c)(3) and California State Park cooperating association, connects 

people to the history and beauty of Fort Ross and Salt Point State Parks.  © Fort Ross 

Conservancy, 19005 Coast Highway One, Jenner, CA 95450, 707-847-3437 www.fortross.org 
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FORT ROSS INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER - OCTOBER
1989

LIVING HISTORY DAY

"This year's Living History Day was the best
ever." Eighty people plus the Slavyanka Choir
volunteered their time to make it happen! An
estimated 2,000 people visited Fort Ross that
day (525 cars paid day use at the gate).

New this year the Nikolaied Folk Ensemble
pictured on the right added Russian folk
music and dancing.

JOHN McKENZIE DAY

The first annual John McKenzie Day took place this year on August 13. This
year's event coincided with John's 80th birthday and there was a celebration
in the Call picnic area at Fort Ross. It was a beautiful day and the event
was well attended. John's birthday cake was decorated with a picture of the
Fort Ross Chapel. John sang his dragon song for his many friends.

John McKenzie came to Fort Ross in 1947. He was the Ranger-Curator until
1963 when he went to La Purisima Mission State Historic Park. He returned
to Fort Ross in 1972 and was the Ranger here until he retired in December
1979 as a Ranger II. His research greatly enhanced the historic authenticity
of Fort Ross restorations.

Bill Walton, John McKenzie, Dan Murley
















